From: kellymkelly@comcast.net

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 9:28 PM
To: rao@townsend.ma.us
Subject: Public Records Request: IA performed by Chief Eaton

Please accept this request for a copy of the IA investigation (including the statements from the four
referenced TPD employees) completed by Chief Eaton regarding the DCJIS matter, as referenced in
the unredacted DCJIS letter provided to Mr. Dreslinski as part of his public records request.

Thank you,

Kelly Kelly
5 Taurus Lane
Townsend, MA 01469
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